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Dear Parents/Guardians

| am writing to let you know about some additional lunchtime Chemistry sessions that we
will be offering which we think will be of benefit to your son.

The sessions will focus predominantly on work covered in Years 9 and 10 and will involve
a recap of the work and study of past paper questions. The intention is that, after
receiving this additional support, your son will have an improved confidence and a clearer
understanding of how he can continue to work independently in preparing for his
Chemistry GCSE.

The sessions will begin after the Physics programme of additional sessions, again on
Mondays at 12.00pm.

In the meantime, if there is anything that you wish to discuss then please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Date Focus area of Session Preparatory work

19/11 | Bonding and Structure For each session, it is essential that boys

10/12 | Rates of Reaction have looked through the year 11 GCSE

17/12 | Organic Chemistry Chemistry checklist and have highlighted

14/1 Metals areas which require focus. In addition, they

21/1 Atomic Structure and Periodic | will have used their textbook and exercise
Table book to look over the topic.

Yours sincerely

ZGTEEN

Dr Emma Baker
Director of Science
eeb@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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